
P.O Box 2258 
Port Elgin, On N0H2C4 

April 2, 2025 

Town of Saugeen Shores 
Clerk Office 

Saugeen Shores United Football Club is requesting to present to town council on the 14th of 
April 2025. The matter for which we would like to speak on is the Helliwell Park Masterplan. 

The materia per the requirements can be found as part of this email per the attachments labeled 
(PDF-SSUFC Town Presentation) 

Minor Soccer's delegation will be Jeff Virgo and Brian Binning, and will be attending in person. 

We thank you for your time and opportunity to speak to the town council. 

Jeff Virgo 
Helliwell Operating Committee Chair & Past President 
Saugeen Shores United F.C 
519-389-1091 
helliwell@ssunitedfc.com 




